
 

 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 Children 

We are hoping to fundraise money for the end of Year 6 activities in hope to subsidise events and 

the Year 6 Leavers hoodies. In order to do so, we are inviting Year 6 children to help with 

fundraising efforts at our Car Boot Sale on Saturday 5th July.   

 

We are asking Year 6 pupils to bring anything they no longer need (e.g. clothes, toys, games, 

books etc. (no food to be sold) to sell at our Car Boot Sale. 

 

If your child would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return by Thursday 3rd July 

to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Your child must be dropped off to school at 9:30am.  Ms Darby/Ms Moreira will greet your child 

on arrival on the KS2 playground. All children must be picked up at 1pm by an adult.  No child is 

allowed to walk home alone. 

 

Kind regards 

Year 6 Team 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 Volunteers for Car Boot Sale Slip 

 

Please complete and return slip by Thursday 3rd July to your child’s class teacher:- 

 

I give permission for my child _________________________ in class _____________to attend the 

Car Boot Sale on Saturday 5th July and I will pick my child up at 1pm from Ms Darby/Ms Moreira 

on the KS2 playground. 

 

Parent/Carer name: ___________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer contact number: ___________________________ 

 

Date signed: _____________________________  


